
Town of Holland
Public Hearing

Notice of Board of Appeals Meeting

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Holland Board of Appeals will hold
a public hearing on Thursday, November 29, 2012, at the Town of Holland Hall,
W3005 Cty Hwy. G, Cedar Grove, WI 53013, at 7:15 P.M. to hear the following
request:

A request by John and Marcia Greening to build a house closer to the lot
line than is allowed by zoning ordinances. The property is located at N1703
TeRonde Beach, Oostburg, WI 53070.

The Board of Appeals will go to this property at 6:30 P.M. to view the
circumstances.

The public is invited to attend and be heard at this meeting

A quorum of the Town Board may be present at this meeting.

Sharon Claerbaut, Clerk
Town of Holland


